NFI Announcements for PIPO Committee-4.13.24
-I rec’d a great reply from a member who took (2) Professional Folders to her doctors. 
· Reaction was a 5: The pain management was the PA and they were having a corporate meeting of all their facilities. He planned to bring it up. Also, he seemed enthusiastic since it's a comprehensive program, not a diet. 
· Reaction was a 4: The endocrinologist was reminded that another patient was in the program and someone I referred to him (she is still in the program and doing very well). He's part of Long Island Mount Sinai Doctors. He favors Anonymous programs and I hope he passes it on.
· Both packets had my name and number on it for reference.

-One of the other members of Region 8 PIPO committee sent out emails to her distribution list (total of (9) members) - 1 replied she hasn’t seen her doctors yet but thinks they’ll be receptive to the OA message; 1 member can’t remember taking a folder (if he’s still interested, I’ll mail out another); and the 3rd just replied hasn’t seen his doctor yet. 
-I’ve reached out to the other member of Region 8 PIPO who agreed to send out follow-up emails, but twice have not heard back.
[bookmark: _GoBack]-Mark had asked me to draft a front page article about our PIPO Committee’s most recent updates for April’s newsletter, which, as some of you may have seen, I had done. 
